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Re: Mailing Address Change for licenses 37-20826-01 and 37-20826-02 

- 

Dear Mr. Schmidt: 

As part of local street renumbering associated with 91 1 telephone services, Alaron's mailing 
address and use location has changed to the following: 

AIaron Corporation 
21 38 State Route 18 
Wampum, PA 161 57-9320 

This is a change in street address name only, not an actual physical relocation. Please amend 
our radioactive material licenses (37-20826-01 and 37-20826-02) to reflect the new address and 
help us with getting the new address into the NRC system. 

Should you have any questions or need further information, please contact me (email 
harversoni@?alaron-nuclear.com, telephone 724-535-5777 extension 234), or our health 
physicist, Jonathan Wallace (wallacei@alaron-nuclear.com, 724-535-5777, ext 214). 
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This is to a knowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated -2 I 

-711 o IUD L , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

~p$,-,-pt~ 37 *JO$GU-6. I I 37-JbJ (7 6 4 J .  
The e we e no a minis rative omissions. our application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

0 Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (61 0) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


